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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

16/11/2023  20:29:082023/4301/P OBJ Joanne Scott I object to the demolition of this art deco building on Kilburn High Road. The developer should be encouraged 

to redevelop the building instead and retrofit it. Kilburn is losing too many original buildings, so demolition 

should be refused.

16/11/2023  20:29:052023/4301/P OBJ Joanne Scott I object to the demolition of this art deco building on Kilburn High Road. The developer should be encouraged 

to redevelop the building instead and retrofit it. Kilburn is losing too many original buildings, so demolition 

should be refused.

16/11/2023  20:29:072023/4301/P OBJ Joanne Scott I object to the demolition of this art deco building on Kilburn High Road. The developer should be encouraged 

to redevelop the building instead and retrofit it. Kilburn is losing too many original buildings, so demolition 

should be refused.
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